PUBLIC NOTICE

US Army Corps
:lfe vanEgr:nleegs 6& rict Date: January 9, 2008

gland Disri File Number: NAE-2005-3653
696 Virginia Road

In Reply Refer To: Stephen DiLorenzo

Concord, MA 01742-2751 Or by e-mail: stephen.d.dilorenzo@usace.army.mil

Please be advised that the Public Notice issued on January 8, 2008 for the Byron Brook Country
Club, LLC, 649 Route 25A, Rocky Point, NY 11778 was withdrawn by the applicant.

For more information, please contact Mr. Stephen DiLorenzo, of my staff, at (978) 318-8373.

Robert J De&sta
Chief, Permits and Entércement Branch
Regulatory Division



